Amy Leary, Executive Director MPSEOC PO Box 7548 Missoula, MT 59807

Re: Shannon Marr-MPSEOC Executive Board Opening

Dear Amy,

I wholeheartedly support Shannon Marr's nomination and application to the MPSEOC Board of Directors.

Knowing she gained considerable skills from her past employment with MPSEOC, I am confident she would continue to learn and contribute as a Board member. Shannon is well-respected on our campus for her work ethic, integrity, and personable demeanor.

While I am retiring at the end of the summer, I know that my replacement will support her involvement on the Board because our campus understands the importance of the campus and MPSEOC partnership.

If I can provide any additional information regarding her board application, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Mary Kay Bonilla Executive Director, Student Affairs & Human Resources